
Dear Tracy and Ida Rose, 

Do hope all is well with you two. Keith was delighted 

to see you the other night. Things have a way of changing whether 

we like them or not. The Ward sure seemed empty without the Young 

Adults around, but I am sure they will mature and develop even 

stronger testimonies. 

Tracy, I hate to be a nag, but did you happen to finish that 

paper for the Ward History? Could you please mail a copy to me? 

Ida Rose did you receive a list of the missionaries for your file? 

If not, do you want a copy sent to you? Also will you send me a 

picture of the two of you for the bulletin board? 

If there is anything we can do for the two of you please don't 

hesitate -to" let us know. 

Love, 


